
LONDONDERRY DOG PARK MINUTES MARCH 12, 2013 

 Attending: 

Dottie Grover     Anita Snow     John Curran    Linda Bates       Cindy Eaton     
Londonderry Times Reporter Penny Williams 

The meeting commenced at 6:50 p.m. 

Committee members read and approved the minutes of the meetings from January 
8th and February 12th, 2013. 

No new business was conducted.  Scott Benson did not have a report as he was 
absent due to sickness and John Curran did not have his report as he has not yet 
met with Mike Speltz. 

The Londonderry Times reporter requested, and received three pages of town land 
sites available for a possible dog park. 

The committee was asked to entertain the name of a new chairperson, as Dottie 
Grover will step down as chair as of the next meeting, which will be April 9, 2013. 

Motion to adjourn made by John Curran and seconded by Anita Snow.  Adjourned 
at 8 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Bates 

Secretary 


